
U.S. Courts Library

Boise, Idaho

Public Access Policy

The library is for the primary use of judges and court personnel with the

federal court and is not open to the general public.  As a courtesy, the library may

be used by attorneys admitted or permitted to practice in this court, bankruptcy

trustees, and parties representing themselves, on the days they appear in court. 

With the permission of a judge, attorneys may use library materials that are not

available at the Idaho Supreme Court law library.  The library may also be used by

attorneys and employees of federal agencies.   Use of the library by non-court

personnel is permitted from 8:30am to 5:00pm, Monday through Friday, provided

the librarian is on duty.
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